NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION

Ashland-Greenwood Public School does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, marital status, disability, or age or in admission or access to, or treatment of employment or educational programs and activities.  

The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the School District’s non-discrimination policies: Mr. Brad Jacobsen, who may be contacted in writing at 1842 Furnas St., Ashland, Nebraska, or by email brad.jacobsen@agps.org or by telephone at (402) 944-2128.  

Any person may also contact the Office for Civil Rights, U.S. Department of Education, by email at OCR.KansasCity@ed.gov; by telephone at (816) 268-0550; or by fax at (816) 268-0599, regarding compliance with the regulations implementing Title VI, Title IX, Section 504, or any other applicable laws.






























